Donna Sink
9786 East Shore Dr.
Portage, MI 49002
269-873-0560
dsink@vicksburgschools.org

Dear Superintendent Keevin O'Neill and the Board of Education,

The purpose of this letter is to officially share with you my intent to retire at the completion of the 2019-2020 school year. I joined the Vicksburg Schools family in 1986 as a young and eager teacher. Like most families, there are good times and struggles. I realize that the current situation with Covid-19 is a struggle for many in this community as well as the rest of the world. That is why this suddenly seems such a strange time to be leaving the community I have been a part of for so many years. I have so many fond memories of my time here in Vicksburg. I wish all of you the best in the years to come and will always look back with gratitude for the memorable relationships formed over the years. If there is anything I can do to make this transition easier, please don't hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Donna Sink